
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/KB 

12th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that there have been two confirmed cases of Coronavirus in Year 

7 this week. These cases were days apart and, at present, there is no identified link between 

them to our knowledge. 

As a result, in order that we can deep clean the whole of the Year 7 zone, all Year 7 

students should remain at home tomorrow in order to allow the whole of their area to be 

deep cleaned. This measure is being taken as precaution as part of our actions to keep the 

school community as safe as possible. 

At present, if no further action is recommended from Public Health England, students will be 

able to return to school on Monday 16th November (unless you have recently received a 

separate ‘close contact’ letter from us asking your child to self isolate for 14 days). We will of 

course continue to communicate any further information or change to this plan if required. 

Work for students can be found on ‘Year 7 Students’ on Teams. Paper copies of work can 

be collected, if required, from the school office. 

Can I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support.   

Take care and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P Abram 
Head of School  
 


